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Tonight’s Second Hearing for 

Kanienkehaka of Kahnawake Law 
POSTPONED 

 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 1, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2018)  The Kahnawà:ke 
Legislative Coordinating Commission (KLCC) wishes to advise the 
community that tonight’s scheduled Second Hearing for proposed 
amendments to the Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Law is POSTPONED.  
 
Neither Ietsénhaienhs Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer, who holds the 
Membership Portfolio, nor the KLCC Coordinator is available to attend.   
 
The meeting is rescheduled for Tuesday, 15, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2018 at 
6pm at the Golden Age Club. The agenda will remain the same. 
 

-30- 
 
For further information on the process, please contact: 
Katsistohkwí:io Jacco 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, katsistohkwiio.jacco@mck.ca 
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